
Brahmakumaris Invited to “Forum of Public Schools” Conference in New Delhi 

“Forum of Public Schools”-Delhi invited Sister Urmil & Sister Sudesh, Palam Vihar to 
address a gathering of Principals & Educators (around 300 in nos) in a session 
based on Value Education in Schools at the Annual Conference of Forum of Public 
Schools held at India Islamic Centre, Lodhi Road, New Delhi. 

Forum of Public Schools is a non-profitable organization was established with a 
vision to promote excellence in school education and safeguard the interests of 
private unaided schools in and around Delhi. 

Chairperson of the forum Mr. Sanjay Bhartiya, Vice Chairperson Ms. Anupma 
Bhardwaj, Secretary Ms. Mukta Misra along with executive Member Mr. C.B. Mishra 
were present in the program. 

The talk was highly appreciated by all present and after the program; forum 
expressed interest in organizing such programs in future as well. 

Thanks 

 


